






















From: Mark Koupal [mailto:mkoupal@wildblue.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2009 6:29 PM 
To: Horton Patsy 
Cc: Elkins Marcia 
Subject: Spring Creek Future Land Use 
 
    Dear Patsy: 
  
I received your letter concerning the Public Works Committee Mtg. on May, 26.  Thank you for taking the 
time to get us that information.  Unfortunately, I did not receive the letter until late afternoon on May 26th, 
but I do appreciate the effort you made. 
  
Our situation has not allowed us to voice any concern or send any comments.  We are currently with our 
son in Phoenix Az, he has been diagnosed with Leukemia and was referred to the Mayo clinic in AZ for 
treatment.  Our mail is being forwarded but it takes extra time to reach us, that is why I received your 
letter late.  
  
I must add that due to what is going on, we have not been able to focus much on the planning for the 
Spring Creek area, our days are spent going to and from treatments and caring for our son's needs.  I just 
recently was told of the proposed map on the internet.  I have to, at this time, revert to our neighbors 
concerns as they have been able to research and stay up-to-date on what is going on.  Obviously, as a 
homeowner and landowner in this area,  I am concerned of privacy, safety, and protecting the beauty of 
the Spring creek area, but I also understand the need for future growth and planning.  I hope that the city 
of Rapid City will take time to listen to the voice of the neighborhood, obviously those that live in the area 
are well aware of potential hazards, care about the beauty of the area, and look out for the best interest of 
each other. 
  
Thank you once again Patsy for your kind attempt to notify us of the mentioned meeting.  I appreciate the 
concern for the landowners of the area.  
  
Mark Koupal 
  
  
 


